

Officers

JAMES M. DUBIN Chairman

March 16, 2011

ALAN R. MORSE, JD, PhD President and Chief Executive Officer

Ms. Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

PAULINE RAIFF Chairman, Executive Committee

LAWRENCE E. GOLDSCHMIDT

Treasurer

Dear Ms. Graham:

MARC S. SOLOMON
Secretary

ELLIOT J. HAGLER Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer On behalf of The Jewish Guild for the Blind, thank you for your generous gift of \$20,000 from the Graham Family Foundation to support our Academic and Communication Skills Program.

BRUCE A. MASTALINSKI

Executive Vice President

Program Operations

Providing academic support is an essential component of The Guild's continuing efforts to help individuals with vision loss prepare for higher education and skilled employment.

CATHLEEN A. WIRTS
Senior Vice President
Corporate Development and
External Affairs

Thank you very much for your vote of confidence in the work of The Guild and your continued generosity.

Directors

SHELLEY ZACHARIA BRIER
JAMES M. DUBIN
CAROL T. FINLEY
LAWRENCE E. GOLDSCHMIDT
DAVID R. GREENBAUM
NEIL S. JANOVIC
THOMAS GRAHAM KAHN
ANDREW H. MARKS
ALAN R. MORSE, JD, PhD
ROBERT B. OKUN
STANLEY H. PANTOWICH
PAULINE RAIFF
JANE G. RITTMASTER
BETH ROGERS
MARC S. SOLOMON

SUSAN MENDIK TARKINOW RONALD G. WEINER Alan R. Morse, JD, PhD

President & CEO

Sincerely,

Serving All People